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Dear Editor,
We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “The overlooked aquatic ecosystems in the heart of urbanization: the urban fountains” for consideration by the Periodicum biologorum.
We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor it is currently
under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, we report on overlooked but very common aquatic ecosystems in the heart of
urbanization. This is significant because it is insufficiently studied problem. The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of biology and epidemiology.
Fountains, as common urban antropotelmata can serve as temporary refuges for migrant aquatic insects, breeding sites for epidemiologically significant insect species and also could serve as an ideal model systems for studies of island biogeography, colonization dynamics, assembly rules and other ecological problems. They definitely deserve more attention than they recently had.

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at obonaj@centrum.sk.
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.
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Jozef Oboňa
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